7~ DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC HEALTH .

TELEPHONE: 910-893-7550 A. WAYNE RAYNOR, MPH
FAX: 910-893-9429 DIRECTOR

August 30, 2001
Jessica Scott
4929 Plank Road
Sanford, NC 27330
919-718-9299
RE: Status of Improvement Permit Application
Dear Ms. Scott,
On August 30, 2001, an Environmental Health Specialist from the Harnett County Health Department
attempted to evaluate your property for the purpose of issuing an Improvement Permit. This individual was
unable to evaluate your property for one or more of the following reasons. You will need to call our office
and confirm that these items have been corrected. Once this is done we will reschedule your property
evaluation. ;

1. Property lines/corners not marked or labeled

i, 5

2. Housé"oor_nfzs not marked or labeled

3. Directioj;s:potﬁclear to the property

4. Property’ needs brush or vegetation removed
~X__5. Backhoe pits required

~ X 6.0ther Due to rocky soil conditions backhoe pits will be required. I have flagged where the 12
pits should be. Please see attached map. Pits need to be 3by 4 foot deep.

Sincerely,

s Wl RS

Envifonmental Health Specialist
Harnett County Health Department

JW/sgw

k 307 CORNELIUS HARNETT BOULEVARD ¢« LILLINGTON, N.C. 27546 )







